
Weekly Update from the Mayor 
Week of November 30 – December 6 

 

What 

Open Door Meetings

Who

Realtor and Potential developer  
 

Discuss Murray Street 

  

Other Meetings 

1. Pacific Wildlife Foundation board meeting  

Phone Calls 
1. Phone call with Chair of SD43 Board Kerry Palmer Isaak to resolve Princeton parking issue 

Events Attended 

1. Cheer at the Pier 

Media:  
None.  

Correspondence (In) 

1. Email from Cllr. Lubik regarding committees 
2. Email from residents regarding Beavers  
3. Email from Councillor Laura Dupont regarding Rivershed Society 
4. Email from resident regarding Support of Bus Drivers 
5. Email from Group Member regarding Marine Mammal Station 
6. Email from resident regarding do not support organized crime 
7. Email from resident regarding Item 9.2 
8. Email from resident regarding Cannabis 
9. Email from Group Member regarding Marine Mammal Station 
10. Email from resident regarding Fraser Health Meeting x2 
11. Email from Consultant/developer regarding Anmore is a growing concern 
12. Email from nonprofit society regarding external application 
13. Email from resident regarding Suter Brook Village Traffic 
14. Email from resident regarding cannabis retail and buffer zone 
15. Email from City Manager regarding UDI fees 
16. Email from resident regarding 2019-2022 Strategic Tactical Plan 
17. Email from resident regarding Buller Street Development Proposal  
18. Email from developer regarding meeting request 
19. Email from City Manager responding to resident regarding Strategic Plan 
20. Email from resident regarding Buller Street Development Proposal  
21. Email from City Manager responding to query about potential project being delayed 
22. Email from Chair of Vancouver Aquarium -Coastal Ocean Research Institute regarding Marine 

Mammal Budget 
23. Email from Board Chair SD43 regarding College Park Elementary x3 
24. Email from Chair of Vancouver Aquarium -Coastal Ocean Research Institute regarding letter for 

Ocean Wise x4 
25. Email from business owner/realtor regarding meeting 
26. Email from City Manager regarding Ribfest Funding Media Release  
27. Email from developer regarding application outcome x 3 
28. Email from City Manager regarding follow up email to SD43 draft 
29. Email from Group Member regarding Marine Centre Meeting 
30. Email from resident regarding Potholes on Ioco x2 
31. Email from EA regarding letter request for Oceanwise 
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32. Letter from resident regarding speed sign 
33. Email from resident regarding Fine Amount 
34. Email from resident regarding Mayor’s Return 
35. Email from resident Louvros regarding Mayor’s Return 
36. Email from consultants regarding Moody Centre Master Planning Group Update  
37. Email from City Manager regarding Electronic Agenda’s Tablets 
38. Email from resident regarding December 2 Council Meeting 
39. Email from Cllr. Madsen regarding response for December 2 Council Meeting 
40. Email from City Manager regarding resident Development Fees x2 
41. Email from developer regarding thank you for proceeding with application to Public Hearing 
42. Email from resident regarding Ioco School Information Inquiry  
43. Email from Group Member responding to meeting invite 
44. Email from resident regarding Paid Parking in Suter Brook 
45. Email from resident regarding development  
46. Email from Leading Learners regarding support 
47. Email from Fred Haynes regarding letter from District of Saanich to Premiere  

Correspondence (Out) 
 

1. Email to City Manager requesting staff respond to Councillor Laura Dupont’s inquiry 
2. Email to Group Member regarding Marine Mammal Station x2 
3. Email to resident regarding Fraser Health Meeting 
4. Email to City Manager requesting fees for UDI Membership 
5. Email to resident regarding Speed Sign Issue 
6. Email to developer regarding his meeting request 
7. Email to residents regarding their email about Globe and Mail article 
8. Email to City Manager regarding a rental project delay 
9. Email to City Manager regarding business denied 
10. Email to Chair of Vancouver Aquarium -Coastal Ocean Research Institute regarding Marine 

Mammal Budget  
11. Email to SD43 Board Chair regarding College Park Elementary 
12. Email to City Manager regarding media release for Ribfest Funding 
13. Email to Ocean Wise with letter to board 
14. Email to developer regarding follow up to application denial 
15. Email to City Manager for review of note to Chair Board of SD43 
16. Email to resident regarding Potholes 
17. Email to City Manager regarding Colin Burton’s complaint about pot holes 
18. Email response to resident regarding December 2 Council Meeting 
19. Email to resident responding to welcome back 
20. Email to Group Member regarding Marine Centre Meeting x2 
21. Email to EA requesting set up of Marine Centre Meeting 
22. Email to City Manager regarding resident’s Development Fees 
23. Email to Chair of Vancouver Aquarium -Coastal Ocean Research Institute regarding Oceanwise 
24. Email to City Manager regarding Parking at College Park 
25. Email to resident regarding parking at College Park 
26. Email to resident regarding acknowledgement of thank you 
27. Email to City Manager regarding Potholes on Ioco 
28. Email to City Manager regarding Parking Signs on St. Johns Street 

 




